

GE5 UNIT 3: PLACES 2

1. Look and write the corresponding words:



2. Read and complete the sentences with the words in exercise 1:

My uncle built this _____ for his pigs 2 years ago.

My friend from Ha Giang told me that her family lives in a big _____ house in a mountain.

Hansel and Gretel walked along the _____ through the forest, and then we saw a house made of gingerbread, cake, and candy.

When the _____ turns yellow, vehicles must slow down and prepare to stop.

My parents work on the third floor of this 10-story _____.

You mustn't ride your bike on the _____.

When you go to Da Nang, you can watch fireworks for free from Dragon _____.

These farmers get up early and work in the _____ until 5 p.m.

Cars have to stop at the _____ so that people can cross the street.

3. Read and write comparative and superlative sentences. Add the correct form of "be" and "than" when necessary.

New cars are much _____ (quiet) old cars.

Do you think money _____ (important) health?

This area has _____ (spectacular) mountains.

My old laptop was a lot _____ (big) my new one.

You daughter needs a _____ (good) car.

Many people think modern life _____ (bad) life in the past.

Gas is so expensive now! I want a _____ (fuel-efficient) car.

Communication is a lot _____ (easy) it was 50 years ago.

I prefer to live in _____ (hot) places. I love sunshine!

Neptune is _____ (far) planet from the Sun.

I live in _____ (large) city in Turkey.

4. Read the text and choose the best answer:

Stonehenge

Stonehenge is one of the world's (1) _____ monuments. It is a circle of huge stones in the south of England. People (2) _____ making it 5000 years ago, but it took them over 1000 years to (3) _____ it. If you (4) _____ Stonehenge today, you will see many stones still standing, but it is a mystery how people (5) _____ them there. The stones are very (6) _____: the small stones are about 3600 kilograms each, and the bigger ones are about 22000 kilograms! Archeologist (7) _____ that people carried some stones from 32 kilometers away, but it is possible that the big ones came from 225 kilometers (8) _____. They (9) _____ that people carried the stones to a river and put them on simple boats. They then took them to the stone circle.

1.	a. famous	b. more famous	c. most famous
2.	a. start	b. started	c. starting
3.	a. build	b. grow	c. have
4.	a. miss	b. visit	c. return
5.	a. brought	b. bought	c. became
6.	a. high	b. hard	c. heavy
7.	a. believes	b. believing	c. believe
8.	a. far	b. there	c. away
9.	a. think	b. hope	c. wish

5. Read and choose the best answer:

Nokyo

Nokyo is one of the biggest cities in the country. There is a large airport five miles from the city centre. The railway station is also big, and you can go to anywhere in the country from there. Visitors to the city can learn about the country's history at the museum next to the bus station. Students don't have to pay to get in. There is also a big castle on the top of the hill. A new university is being built in the city centre.

Lester

Lester is a city which doesn't have an airport. It's far from the capital city. There is a railway station but there is only one train to the capital every hour. The train takes four hours. There is a museum, but it is very small and has old cars and buses. Students pay one pound and adults pay two pounds to enter. There is a department store in the centre which has five floors. There is a big restaurant on the fifth floor.

Barmouth

There are many hotels in Barmouth. It is a very popular holiday place. There is a very long beach. You can fly there but the train is much better. There are two lovely old theaters. One of the big universities is in this city and many students live near it. The university is not in the city centre but there is a bus every ten minutes. Tourists stay at the hotels near the beach and the city centre. There is also a castle next to the harbour, right on the beach.

1. Which city is the place to go for a swim?

A. Nokyo	B. Lester	C. Barmouth
----------	-----------	-------------

2. Which city can't you fly?

A. Nokyo	B. Lester	C. Barmouth
----------	-----------	-------------

3. Which city has a museum that offers free access to students?

A. Nokyo	B. Lester	C. Barmouth
----------	-----------	-------------

4. Which city has a university outside the center?

A. Nokyo	B. Lester	C. Barmouth
----------	-----------	-------------

5. Which city has a very good bus service?

A. Nokyo	B. Lester	C. Barmouth
----------	-----------	-------------

6. Which city has poor transport to get to?

A. Nokyo	B. Lester	C. Barmouth
----------	-----------	-------------

7. Nokyo is a small city in the country.

A. Right	B. Wrong	C. Doesn't say
----------	----------	----------------

8. Kids under 9 years old pay can get free access to enter the museum in Lester.

A. Right	B. Wrong	C. Doesn't say
----------	----------	----------------

9. You can travel to Barmouth by train or plane.

A. Right	B. Wrong	C. Doesn't say
----------	----------	----------------

10. It takes 2 hours to travel from the airport to the department store in Lester.

A. Right	B. Wrong	C. Doesn't say
----------	----------	----------------